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Portland Attorneys Share COVID-19 FAQs for Oregon Employers
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Portland Associate Stephen M. Scott prepared a firm alert that was recently posted on Cascade

Business News, providing a strategy for employers to comply with the Families First Coronavirus

Response Act (FFCRA). Stephen explores how employers can navigate the interplay between the

new federal leave law and Oregon State’s sick leave laws. He compares the two and highlights the

differences, and he warns employers about the risk of reducing their current sick leave policies.

To read the full article, visit Cascade Business News. 
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